
 

 

 Monday 30th September 
Friday 27th September 
Thank you for supporting our MacMillan Coffee Afternoon on Friday. As a 
Federation we raised £488, (£87 at Nawton £401 at Rosedale). Thank you to 
Anthony Davies, ex Chair of Governors, for coming along to cut the ribbon on our 
new Key Stage 2 Building and to Rev Sue Binks for her blessing. 
  
Well done to our Yr 5/6 mixed football team who came first, and our girls team who 
came third, at the tournament at Ryedale. Thanks to our supporters who braved the 
weather!  
 
This Week: 
Tuesday 1st October  
Miss House is attending a training day , Miss Oxtoby will be covering Class 4 
Friday 4th October 
Afternoon – Y3&4 Ryedale Federation Football Tournament – GOOD LUCK! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   GOOD WORK ASSEMBLY 
 

This year Teachers will be nominating a Star of the Week for good works assemblies 
on Fridays. From time to time a WOW award will be made to a child for something 
amazing!!  
Class One: 
Star of the Week: Alfred- for letter formation, blending and practising at home. 
Class Two :  
Star of the Week: Alex C- fantastic effort, listening and following instructions. 
Class Three: 
Star of the Week: Gabor- working superbly hard with Maths and handwriting and 
been a good role model and concentrating hard in class. 
Class Four:  
Star of the Week:  Ross- Improvement to learning in class. 

WELL DONE EVERYONE 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 SOC AVAILABILITY 
W/C 30/09/19 Please call the office as we have very limited availability this week. If 
you no longer require a space you have booked please let the office know ASAP as 
we have a waiting list.  
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MONDAY MESSENGER! 

 
Attendance: 
Regular and punctual school attendance is important. Pupils need to attend school 
regularly if they are to take full advantage of the educational opportunities 
available to them by law. The last published national average for school 
attendance was 96%. Nawton Community Primary School’s attendance target is 
97%. Our attendance is currently 97% 
 

BASKETBALL COACHING 

Martin Roberts, who has provided basketball training for us here 

in the past, runs basketball training sessions for Yr3-6 on Friday 

evenings 5pm-6pm at Pickering Leisure Centre. Please contact 

Martin via his website if you are interested. 

www.basketball-developments.com 

 

Please remember to read at home, these are the class guidelines for 

suggested reading at home. 

Class 1 - Share a book with an adult and practise letter sounds at least 3 x a week. 

Class 2 - Read with an adult/ share a book with an adult and discuss at least 3 times 

a week.  

Class 3 and 4 - Read with an adult and/or read alone and then discuss your book 

with an adult at least 4 times a week. 

We are currently looking for volunteers to listen to children read. If you could 

spare anytime, preferably in the afternoon, please contact the School Office. 

 

 



 


